
SCREAMING EAGLE AVIATION ASSOCIATION 
Calling all Screaming Eagle Aviation Soldiers 
Past and Present 
 
 
 
Since its inception, the famed 101st Airborne Division (Air Assault) has been carried into 
battle on the wings of first the US Army Air Corps, then Army Aviators and now by 
members of the US Army Aviation Branch.  From the US Army Air Corps Troop Carriers 
and Gliders of World War II, through the Helicopters of Vietnam, Grenada, Panama, 
Gulf War I, Iraq and Afghanistan, Screaming Eagle Aviation Soldiers have been at the 
tip of the spear providing unparalleled aerial mobility and firepower to the 101st Airborne 
Division.  
 
In recognition of the many accomplishments and sacrifices made by past and present 
101st Airborne Division Aviation Soldiers, the Screaming Eagle Aviation Association 

was formed in May 2012 to support the Screaming Eagle Aviation Soldiers, family 
members and to memorialize those who made the ultimate sacrifice. 
 

The primary activities of the SEAA are; 1) Provide for 
the creation and maintenance of the SEAA Memorial; 
2) Support Memorial Services for deceased Soldiers 
to include support for their family members; 3) 
Support wounded, injured and ill Soldiers to include 
their family members; 4) Provide necessary comfort 
and aid to the 101st and 159th Combat Aviation 
Brigades(CAB) soldiers and family members; and 5) 
Support the 101st and 159th CAB Soldiers and family 

members for educational, vocational, and or similar interests.  
 
We continue to make progress in all areas, but now we are reaching out to ask you to 
join us in making the SEAA Memorial a reality.  To date, a Memorial, which is 
exclusively dedicated to the Men and Women of the Army Aviation community who 
made the ultimate sacrifice, does not exist at Fort Campbell.   
 
This Memorial is long overdue and all of the elements are 
now in place.  The IRS approved our Tax Exempt Status; 
we have been approved by the Combined Federal 
Campaign (CFC # 77010); the Garrison Commander 
approved our Memorial Site at the intersection of Glider 
Road and Wickham Avenue on Campbell Army Airfield on 
July 26, 2013; and we have a designer finalizing the 
Memorial Design.     
 
We NEED your help to raise the $600,000 required to build and sustain this lasting 
tribute to our fallen Aviation Soldiers.   While there remain months of effort ahead, our 



first order of business is to secure funding necessary to build this long overdue 
memorial that will encompass every operation (Peace or War) that any 101st Aviation 
Soldier has ever participated.   
 
Please help us spread the word to all 101st Airborne Division Aviation Soldiers (past and 
present), and visit the SEAA web-site http://101seaa.org today to learn more about our 
organization, and to make an on-line Individual, or Corporate donation to the Memorial 
Fund.  Your tax exempt donation and your Corporate Matching document can also be 
sent to “Screaming Eagle Aviation Association” c/o Robert L. Huffman, 3925 Sango 
Road, Clarksville, TN 37043.  
 
To be sure, the SEAA’s Leadership and operations are strictly volunteers; we have no 
paid staff members. Each of us enjoys fond memories of our Warrior Teams and 
Soldiers providing the finest Air Assault operations to Screaming Eagles throughout the 
world. 
 
“Once an Eagle, Always and Eagle” 
 
J. Scott Schisser 
2-17 CAV (1996-1998) 
 
 

http://101seaa.org/

